----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: 'David Lynch' <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2009 10:41 AM
Subject: questionnaire
Dear Dave,
 

Thanks for the questionnaire that you sent for me to complete, and for your other e-mails with the attachments of your art.  Your Las Vegas Coin Incidences were intriguing, and the abstract photo of the Bellagio fountain was incredible.  I wonder why the Wynn casino returned your pair o' dimes.  Something you said must have really freaked them out.  
 

Your visit to the Immaculate Conception Shrine was interesting, too.  I agree that "Jesus a Christ" is a better title than "Jesus the Christ," but I suspect there aren't too many monsignors who would take kindly to that.  December 2004 certainly was a horrendous month for you.
 

Thanks also for giving me Doug Young's name and e-mail address.  I'll contact him. 
 

And finally, thanks for completing and returning my questionnaire on ways of thinking and meaningful coincidences.  I really appreciate the details you added about your visitation when your grandfather was receiving his last rights, and the birthday synchronicities in your family.  Your responses on that questionnaire showed how much more aware you are of these meaningful coincidences in your life now than you were before your near-death experience.  Some debunkers argue that belief in meaningful coincidences is a sign of illogical thinking, wrongly reading meaning into random events.  To test that hypothesis, I paired the synchronicity questionnaire with one that measures preference for logical thinking.  Your responses (and those of most NDErs in my sample so far) showed an increase in logical thinking after the NDE, which is the exact opposite of what the debunkers would predict. 
 
I’m attaching to this e-mail another (shorter) questionnaire that I’d like your help with.  This questionnaire asks how satisfied you are with various parts of your life, and how important those things are to your happiness.  I hope to learn from this whether people who have had NDEs derive their life satisfaction from the same aspects of their lives that other folks do.  If you have any difficulty opening or reading this questionnaire, please let me know and I will mail you a copy of it.  I would be grateful if you would complete this questionnaire and return it to me by e-mail, fax, or regular mail.
 
Thanks again for all your help with this research.
 
Best wishes,
Bruce
Bruce Greyson, M.D. 
Carlson Professor of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences 
Director, Division of Perceptual Studies 
Department of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences 
University of Virginia Health System 
210 10th Street NE, Suite #100 
Charlottesville, VA 22902-5328 
Phone: 434-924-2281 
Fax: 434-924-1712 
E-mail: cbg4d@virginia.edu 

 



From: David Lynch [mailto:dnl1960@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 5:37 PM
To: Greyson, Bruce *HS
Subject: cogncoin
Glad to be of assistance

